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In Side Facilities! 

Support Services. 
 

The biggest change that we will likely see in 

the upcoming year is beginning in July, at least 

that is the projected time line, we will be 

receiving, sorting and delivering all of the 

USPS mail for the campus. This will amount to 

an average of 2,500 pieces of mail per day of 

which nearly one-half  will be flats and parcels. 

This mail is and has been delivered to KSU 

buildings by the USPS independent of our 

Campus Mail Service. Construction has begun 

on expanding the Central Mail facility to allow 

for additional work room and required sorting 

racks for the increased volume of mail. We are 

also beginning the process to obtain permission 

for vehicle upgrades and additional personnel 

to assist in this new task. 

 

Another anticipated change is the research 

being conducted on the possibility of changing 







February   
Birthdays 
 
2-3  Charles Bibbs 

 

2-4  Robert Crider 

 

2-6  Ute Cruz, Larry Haller
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